
Snow Emergencies 

Following a snowfall of at least two inches, the City of Robbinsdale may 
declare a Snow Emergency. Once declared, parking may not resume on a 
street, highway or alley until it has been plowed and the snow removed to 
the curb line.  A center plow down the middle of the street to facilitate 
traffic movement is NOT indicating that a street has been plowed.  To help 
facilitate the City’s snow plowing effort, the police department will begin 
ticketing and towing parked vehicles during this time. 

How do I know if a Snow Emergency has been declared? 

If there is a heavy snowfall – move your vehicle.  The City of Robbinsdale 
uses tip411 to provide information on emerging weather concerns, notice 
of weather emergencies and other public safety communication. The best 
option is to download the tip411 app for mobile devices – available for both 
android and apple. Using the app helps to avoid any carrier glitches that 
might prevent you from receiving a text or email.  Don’t want to use a 
mobile app? You can sign up for tip411  text or emails at 
www.robbinsdalemn.com/tip411   If you do sign up for text or email only, 
please consider signing up for both text and email to assure that the notice 
gets through even if your carrier is down.   

Where else can I park? 

Robbinsdale does not have any approved snow emergency parking 
locations. Residents are encouraged to coordinate with friends, family and 
neighbors to determine an alternate parking location during a declared 
snow emergency. 

What if my vehicle is towed? 

If your vehicle was towed by the Robbinsdale Police Department, it was 
towed by Twin Cities Towing, 5124 Hanson Court, Crystal, MN. Their phone 
number is 651-642-1446.    

https://www.robbinsdalemn.com/tip411

